
August 2024 

To the Parent/Guardian of

Dear Franklin Elementary Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! It is with much sincerity that I wish to welcome you and
let you know how much we look forward to working with your child this year. The staff and I are
looking forward to a great year filled with opportunities to grow academically, socially and
emotionally.  

At Franklin, we take pride in being a school family that values the uniqueness of each individual
student. Please be certain that your student will be nurtured and loved as they are being
encouraged to grow. My personal philosophy is that students must feel cared for in order to
learn at high levels, which is what you will see in our school. Teachers have spent countless
hours this summer obtaining professional development as it relates to technology, literacy and
numeracy which will translate to better academic preparedness for your student.  This is an
exciting time, and we look forward to partnering with you as we know that parent support is
critically important.

SAVE THE DATE!!
Supply drop off and meet the teacher🔹 August 29, 2:00-3:00pm

Open House (parents only) 🔶 August 29, 5:30-6:30pm

Sincerest regards,

Kia Evans

Mrs. Kia Evans, Principal 

Your student has been assigned to the following teacher:  

Teacher:

Room number: 


